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September 29, 2017 

 

Dear Nashwaak Valley School Families, 

 

Some students & staff in our school have severe food allergies to peanuts and tree nuts.  Any minimal 

contact with the product and its derivatives may cause anaphylactic shock (severe allergic reaction) and 

unconsciousness.  In such a case, the allergy may even cause the student’s death. 

 

To ensure the safety of all students and staff, Nashwaak Valley is a PEANUT & NUT FREE SCHOOL and 

we ask that you not send any products containing nuts with your child(ren). 

 

We do have a staff member who has a severe allergy to seafood and therefore we ask that you minimize 

the amount of seafood products you send to school.  If your child does bring seafood (ie. tuna sandwich) 

please notify the teacher so we can take appropriate precautions. 

 

We appreciate your understanding in helping us create a more secure environment for all students. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tracy Stewart 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THIS FORM TO THE SCHOOL 

 

I have read and understood this information. 

 

Parent, Guardian and/or caregiver signature: ___________________________________ 

 

Date: ____________________________ 

 

Student Name: ________________________________     Home Room: _____________ 

http://nashwaakvalley.nbed.nb.ca/

